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Bismarck City Commission  
approved the amendment to impede 
the sale of tobacco 
products via mobile 
unit.  

 We are proud to announce, last 
evening the City of Bismarck 
Commission passed the amendment 
to prohibit tobacco mobile units. Valerie Schoepf, President 
Bismarck Tobacco Free Coalition and Hannah Rexine, 
member of Bismarck Tobacco Free Coalition spoke about the 
benefits of adopting the amendment. It was a unanimous vote. 
You can watch the Public Hearing at  http://24.111.15.98:8100/
CablecastPublicSite/show/4444?channel=2 start at 24:10 on 
the video. Thank you coalition members and Bismarck City 
Commissioners taking one more step to protect our youth from 
the tobacco industry marketing tactics and reduce tobacco use 
youth rates   
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Please join us for the 
October 10th, 2017 6:30 p.m.  

Bismarck Public Library 

General Coalition Meeting 
RSVP to Sue Kahler 

skahler@bismarcknd.gov 

General Coalition Agenda  
Highlights 
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